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The new series of the long-
established journal, Amicus Curiae,
is intended to serve as a forum for
promoting scholarship and
research that brings together
academics, the legal profession,
and those involved in the
administration of justice. It also
welcomes interdisciplinary con-
tributions which advance our
knowledge and understanding of
legal topics and problems.

The pace of social change and
technological innovation today is
very rapid, and often raises
questions that need to be debated,
reflected on, and in some cases
acted on by way of legal reform. The
journal therefore publishes on a
broad range of issues including
access to justice, legal policy and
regulatory issues, contextualized
analysis of law and the relationship
of legal studies to other disciplines.
It also offers not only more formal
essays (‘Articles’) but also shorter
‘Notes’, intended primarily to draw
our attention to new and significant
developments in legal practice and
administration and in the study of
law and law-related issues.

We encourage submissions that
address doctrinal, theoretical, or

empirical questions, and which
offer knowledge and insights that
the author or authors feel to be
important and likely to interest
those who practise and administer
law, or who teach and research in
the field of legal studies, or both.
Amicus Curiae is the official journal
of both the Institute of Advanced
Legal Studies (IALS) and the Society
for Advanced Legal Studies (SALS)
and it also reports on their current
developments. In keeping with the
aims of both the Society and the
Institute, and in order to facilitate
dialogue and innovative thinking,
Amicus Curiae is freely available
and published online with open
access in the SAS Open Journals
System.

As editor, I take on new
responsibilities with the
assistance and support of a
number of colleagues from IALS
and other members of the
University of London. To them I
express my gratitude. I also
appreciate the efforts of my
editorial predecessors including,
in particular, Julian Harris. My
sincere thanks to all those who
have  contributed important
service and support to Amicus.





